
Registration for Hasbrouck Heights Soccer Association’s 2019 Fall 
Soccer Season is now open!!  Registration is open to anyone who 
resides in Hasbrouck Heights or attends any of the Hasbrouck Heights 
schools.   
 
Help reduce the chance of overcrowded teams, please register 
ASAP. 
Register before April 1 - $80 per player 
Register April 1 - June 15 - $100 per player 
Register after June 15th - $150 per player  

To register log on to your account on www.hhsoccer.com  If you are new 
to soccer, you would have to create a profile first. 

 

Children attending kindergarten in the fall will play their games on 
Thursday or Friday nights and first and second graders' games will be on 
Saturday mornings. The 3rd & 4th grade division will no longer be co-ed and 
children will be playing other teams in the South Bergen Soccer League 
as well as teams from Heights. Games for this division can be weeknights 
for away games and home games will be Saturday’s for girl’s teams and 
Sunday’s for boy’s teams. Children in 5th-8th grade will also play their 
games on weeknights or weekends in the South Bergen Soccer League. 
All practices will begin August 5th and games will begin the week of 
September 7th. 

 
Visit our website at: www.hhsoccer.com for more info or email: 
hasbrouckheightssoccer@gmail.com  

Thanks and hope to see you soon 
Hasbrouck Heights Soccer Association 

Hasbrouck Heights Soccer Association is not affiliated with the HHBOE 
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